
 
 

Local Residents Public Meeting 
Thursday 27th October 2022 

7PM-9PM 
Bournemouth School for Girls 

Main Hall (Entrance via Castle Lane West/Castle Gate Close) 
 

Agenda: 
 
Item 1: Keith Mitchell (Governor, University Hospitals Dorset NHS Foundation 
Trust) talks about the Royal Bournemouth Hospital redevelopment 

 

Other updates, including: 
 
Item 2: The BCP Local Plan process 
 
Item 3: The Future of the Forum 
 
Item 4: Local councillor updates and questions from audience 
 
 

If you are a resident of Throop, Muscliff, Strouden, Townsend or 
Holdenhurst: 

 
YOU ARE A MEMBER OF THE FORUM 

Find out more at www.tmsthareaforum.info 
 

The meeting will comply with COVID-19 guidance www.gov.uk/guidance 


